
Cockfield stitchers. 
 
We have been meeting for 11 years plus now and have a stable membership but at the moment 
we have 2 spaces available for anyone interested in joining us, as we use the village hall 
committee room space dictates the number of people who attend. Briefly we do any sort of 
work that involves a needle of any type and meet the 1st and 3rd Thursday of every month from 10 
0’clock until 3 pm, we have so many new residents in the village that I would appreciate it if 
anyone at the meeting would spread the word. 
 
My number is in Green links but I can be contacted on 07815 301110, or by e-mail 
r.stevenson06@btinternet.com ,and provide more information. 
 
Regards, 
 
Rhona Stevenson 
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